
  

	

  
Dear THLA members, 
  
As we get ready for the final weekend of the season we would like to thank 
each and every one of you for a memorable summer here at Twain Harte 
Lake.  
 
Our final day of the season will be Monday, September 5th. Last week we sent 
out a reminder to all the members about how to access your off-season gate 
code via the reservation portal, once you have acknowledged the Off-Season 
Waiver, at: https://reservations.thlake.com. 
 
If you need any assistance logging into your portal, please email Erik at 
thlake@sbcglobal.net. Please remember that all Twain Harte Lake Rules and 
Admission Regulations apply during the off-season.  
 
No facilities will be open during the off-season.  
 
For those of you that have chairs, boats, kayaks, or paddle boards stored 
at the lake:  
 
We will be removing ALL of the chairs from the chair racks and any boats 
and paddle boards that are left here on October 1st, so please remove your 
belongings before then.  



 

 
If you currently have a boat, kayak or paddle board stored here at the lake, we 
ask that you remove these as soon as you can. Any items left here as of 
October 1st, 2022 will be disposed of.  
 
Please do not leave any belongings here at the lake at any point in the off-
season. What you bring into the lake during the off-season please take with you 
when you leave for the day.  
 
We will continue to communicate with the members of any off-season news and 
projects happening here at the Twain Harte Lake During the Off-Season.  
 
Contacting the lake during the off-season:  
Email: thlake@sbcglobal.net 
Phone: 209-586-4449 
 
Lastly, we will no longer be offering a Zoom option for members at the Board 
Meetings. We ask that you please send in your correspondence via email at 
least 24 hours prior to the Board Meetings or attend in-person. Board meeting 
dates, times and location are posted on the Twain Harte Lake Homepage: 
thlake.org.  
 
Once again we want to thank you all for a memorable summer and we look 
forward to seeing you all again in Summer of 2023.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Your Twain Harte Lake Association 

	

 


